
                    Country Dance * New York, Inc. 
 
DANCE CAMP SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION, 2015 
 
CDNY offers financial assistance to its members for the purpose of 
attending any camp week offering primarily English and/or American 
country dance and music instruction, including caller training.  These are 
partial grants, intended for CDNY members who may need some financial 
aid in meeting camp fees.  Note that a scholarship can only be awarded if 
you are actually accepted to a dance week.  The Scholarship Committee will 
notify you of its award determination as soon as possible after the 
application period has closed, unless an early award is required.   
 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
Telephone No: 
 
Email Address: 
 
Camp and week you are attending: 
 

Reason for needing financial assistance: 
 
 
 
 
How long have you been a member of CD*NY? 
 
What volunteer effort(s) have you participated in on behalf of CD*NY? 
 
 
 
Submit application to:   Martin Fager, 589 Saint Marks Avenue,  
                                       Brooklyn, NY 11216-3512 
Or email to:  martin.fager@gmail.com 
 
Deadline:  Application due by May 30, 2015.  Applications may be 
submitted in person at any dance, but early submission is encouraged.  
Applications are held in strict confidence.   Scholarship recipients are 
eligible for an award only once in a three-year period. 


